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A graduate student presented about their Master’s research using images from
motion-activated cameras from Thaıdene Nëné to understand how caribou use the
landscape and respond to other large mammals. 
An update on the five-year review of Thaıdene Nëné agreements was provided. The
board was presented with initial key themes from the review.
Thaıdene Nëné Xá Dá Yáłtı engaged in work planning for 2025-26. 
Parks Canada provided an update on the business licence issuance and re-issuance
process.
Parks Canada presented about the proposed visitor orientation plan.
Parks Canada presented about the forest health survey. 

BOARD BUSINESS

An update on Thaıdene Nëné Badı Xá was provided. The plan is currently working its
way through the approval processes of the four parties. 
Thaıdene Nëné Xá Dá Yáłtı members identified their priority objectives for Thaıdene
Nëné Badı Xá.

RELATIONSHIP PLANNING

NEXT MEETING: ŁUTSËL K’É – JANUARY 14-15, 2025

1. Approved lease renewal on Gagnon Lake for a period of two years with the
condition that the lesee provides information about their activities.

BOARD DECISIONS


